
From: Lori Seligmann
To: Kelly Bacon (CD); Patricia Galloway; Theresa Dougherty; Gretchen Chambers
Subject: Hidden Point LLC complaint file
Date: Wednesday, December 30, 2020 4:24:09 PM

Hi Kelly , 

I witnessed this procession and took the pics near lower Emerick Rd. There were  17 bull elk crossing towards the top Emerick Rd. I send these to you to prove we have many species of wild animals who use the Emerick/Hidden Valley corridor to reach nearby higher elevations, ie where Hidden Point LLC
and Lookout mountain are. Please add these to our community file. I have witnessed this in years past in my pasture right below Hidden Point LLC property. Please let me know you received this. 
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Happy New Year,

Lori Seligmann 
Lranchgirl227@aol.com
206-818-4069 
Sent from my iPhone


